
 

SRC EXECUTIVE MEETING 

DATE: WEDNESDAY 14 SEPTEMBER 2022 

TIME: 18:00 

 

AGENDA 

1. Attendance 

2. Projects Manager’s proposal 

3. Enactus Society Request 

 

MINUTES 

1. Attendance 

Present: 

 

- President: Mr. Botlhale Modisaotsile 

- Vice-President: Ms. Nobesuthu Mnkandla 

- Secretary-General: Ms. Omphulusa Nenqwekhulu 

- Treasurer-General: Ms. Palesa Makoli 

- Environmental Councilor: Mr. Anda Mtshintsho 

- Postgraduate Affairs Councilor: Ms. Vuyelwa Moyo 

- Projects Manager: Mr. Bongani Pellemu 

 

2. Projects Manager’s proposal 

- Mr. Projects explained that the event would take the form of a talent show with a huge artist 

performance at the end on the 24 th of September. The theme would be: “All Roads Lead to 

Rhodes”. There would be a callout period for artists around Rhodes University and the 

surrounding Makhanda area; the incentive being to perform in front of a big artist. He added 

that there were drama students who had prepared a play they requested to perform at the event. 

- Mr. Projects explained that the event would be at the drama department. He noted that the 

funds leftover from O-week, R67 809.00, would be used for all activities for the event. If the 

funds were exhausted, then the hall entertainment budget may be utilized. 

- Mr. Projects explained that they would charge a R30 entrance fee which would go towards 

the SRC Student Assistance fund. 



- There was general consensus that Madam Treasurer-General would enquire with other artists 

on their availability by Friday. Should a cheaper artist not be available, Mr. Fellow would be 

booked for R50 000. 

- Mr. Projects would enquire about the possible use of R7 000 from the Intervarsity budget. 

- Mr. Projects explained that he had been approached by the Nkoli-Fassie Society to paint the 

library wall for pride month by Friday. There would be a pride celebration at Great Field on 

the 29 th of September. There was general consensus that the event activation would happen at 

the “All Roads Lead to Rhodes” event. 

3. Enactus Society Request 

- Madam Treasurer-General explained that 7 Enactus members would be traveling to 

Johannesburg and had a budget of R15 000 which they had exhausted on accommodation. They 

requested assistance in the form of R5000 for transport and food. Madam secretary-General 

noted that the trip would not benefit the student body or incoming committee. 

- There was general consensus that the Council could not assist. 

 

- The meeting was adjourned at 18:55. 

 


